Saranac Community Schools Board of Education Special Workshop

The workshop meeting of the Saranac Community Schools Board of Education was held on Saturday, September 7, 2013 in the Library, Saranac Jr/Sr High School, 150 Pleasant Street, Saranac, MI.

Board President, Steve LaWarre called the meeting to order at 8:10 a.m.

Present: Adgate, Coulson, Denny, Hawkins, Lauer, LaWarre and Tutak-Hill.

Teri Bergy led in the Pledge of Allegiance.

COMMENTS FROM GUESTS: None

SUPERINTENDENT'S EVALUATIONS & BOARD SELF EVALUATION: Scott Morrell from Michigan Association of School Boards led the workshop on how to present/conduct the superintendent's evaluation and board self-evaluations.

There was much discussion from everyone.

There being no further business to come before the Board at this time, and no objection, the meeting adjourned at 2:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Andrea Adgate Secretary